
  
17th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Science department would like to reward the hard work of our Year 10 pupils with a Science trip to 
London. The trip will include a visit to the Natural History Museum and the Science Museum. There will be 
a charge of £15 for this trip to support with the cost of the transport. 
 
The trip will run on Friday 14th July from 7:00am to 7:30pm. Pupils will be required to wear full school 
uniform and will need to meet in the Canteen at school for 7:00am.  
 
The cost is £15 per child, payable on Weduc by Monday 3rd July.    
 
There will be time during the trip to purchase food for lunch and items from the gift shops, so pupils may 
bring a small amount of money. If your child is Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided.  
 
A full risk assessment has been carried out for the trip and pupil safety will be a priority. To ensure this, we 
expect the highest standards of behaviour.  
 
Please complete the consent and medical form on WEDUC. This MUST be completed by Monday 5th June 
2023 in order for your child to attend.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
        
 
 

Dr Khan                                                          
Director of learning for Science                                                         
 
 

S. Khan 


